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The Journal of Cardiac Surgery and Wiley are
delighted to announce that the Journal will be increas-
ing the frequency of publication from a bimonthly to a
monthly basis and will fully move to an online-only
publication, beginning on January 1, 2015. In addition to
reducing the carbon footprint of printing andmailing the
Journal, this important transition reflects a larger trend
in scholarly publishing.

The field of publishing is rapidly changing, and we
closely monitor and listen to the wants and needs of
our authors, readers, and researchers. One of the
biggest and most rapidly evolving changes is the move
away from print publications in response to the
changing behavior of readers. Readers now want,
and demand, superior functionality of the online con-
tent, especially when it comes to being able to easily
access content.

The online only publication of an article allows for an
increased reader and author experience over traditional
print paper. With the launch of the Anywhere Article on
Wiley Online Library in 2013, we can now offer readers
an online experience including benefits such as:

� Responsive HTML that dynamically adapts to screen
size (laptop, tablet, smartphone)

� A clean, PDF-like experience that is formatted like
print

� Reflowable text and enrichment possibilities of
HTML5

� COUNTER-compliant usage tracking, which benefits
our statistical analysis and protects institutional
subscriptions

� Increased discoverability and accessibility
� Easy access to back issues, virtual collections of

articles, and related article suggestions
� Links to citing and referenced articles in other

journals and platforms

� Free publication of all color images submitted to the
Journal

� Color images that can be enlarged and downloaded
to PowerPoint

� The ability to download and save PDFs of articles
� Rapidly share articles and post links through different

social media avenues
� The ability for authors to publish supplementary

material, including video, audio, and datasets.

We are also aware of the importance for authors to
have a timely peer review process and rapid time to
publication, and the move to a monthly publication will
provide this to our authors.

We encourage you to sign up for e-alerts, which will
allow you to stay up to date when new materials and
issues publish. To sign up, please visit the Journal’s
homepage at www.wileyonlinelibary.com/journal/jocs.
From there, select ‘‘Get New Content Alerts’’ from the
Journal Tools menu and complete the registration
process.

In a field that is constantly evolving, we are excited to
provide our authors and readers the best experience
possible, and we look forward to the continued growth
and success for the Journal of Cardiac Surgery.
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